
 

Press Release                

Skymark signs firm contract with Airbus for purchase of A380s 

 

18th February, 2011  
 

Skymark Airlines INC. signed a firm contract with Airbus S.A.S. for purchase of Airbus A380s on Thursday, 

February 17, French local time, in Toulouse, France. 

 

As was already announced on November 8, 2010, six A380s (including two options) will be introduced.  

The first aircraft is scheduled for delivery in 2014 and will be deployed on international routes. 

 

Skymark will continuously improve its service quality and make further efforts in establishing convenient 

networks for customers. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 

Tel : 03-5708-8208 

 


